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Nidec Pledges￥7.5 million to support Typhoon No. 19* Relief and Recovery 

As we at Nidec Corporation (Hiroyuki Yoshimoto, President and COO) would like to assist in the 

support of rescue and recovery efforts in the victimized areas, we have today decided to make a 

donation of JPY 7.5 million. 

1. Donation amount:  JPY 7.5 million

2. Recipient:  Japanese Red Cross Society

We would like to convey our deepest sympathies to the victims of the typhoon along with our 

sincere wishes for the earliest recovery. 

* Typhoon No.19 called “Hagibis” was a large and powerful tropical cyclone that was considered to be the

most devastating typhoon to hit the Kantō region of Japan in the past 60 years.
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